Peter Sharpe

From: Stephen Donnelly <stephen.donnelly@westonairport.com>

Sent: Wednesday 3 August 2022 13:08

To: Peter Sharpe

Subject: Crane usage in vicinity of Weston Airport

Dear Peter,

Just contacting you in relation to the attached letter, which was received this morning - thank you for sending.

Weston Airport have no objection to you erecting this crane at the location specified. If there is any changes/updates to this plan, would appreciate you keeping us informed on this side.

Regards, Stephen

Stephen Donnelly

Operations Director / Security Manager

Weston Airport
Backweston · Leixlip · Co. Dublin · W23XHF8

+353 (1) 621 7373

+353 (0) 86 277 7099

www.westonairport.ie

